
KIWANIS CLUB OF RIDGETOWN 
    P.O. BOX 1642, RIDGETOWN, 

ONTARIO N0P 2C0 www.ridgetownkiwanis.com 
  email:  admin@ridgetownkiwanis.com 

 
 

NEWSLETTER FOR THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 24, 2012 
 
 
LLaasstt  WWeeeekkss  MMeeeettiinngg  
AAtttteennddaannccee  
Members Present – 27 
Guests – 0 
  
HHaappppyy  DDoollllaarr  
Dave Vaughan was happy because the 
girl’s hockey team won the game 5-1 at 
the tournament.  
 
John Wright was happy because after 22 
years of service he had his last fire call. 
 
Marion Visser was happy about the Girls 
Choir membership. 
 
Brad Carnie was happy for being so 
popular at the village. 

 
Brian Dunlop was happy about the Key 
Leader weekend.  
 
MMyysstteerryy  HHaannddsshhaakkee    
Distinguish Past President June Guyitt did 
not shake Kiwanian Bill Verlaan’s hand. 
 
WWiinnee  DDrraaww  WWiinnnneerr  
June Guyitt  
 
MEETING AND EVENT 
SCHEDULE 

 
 
Aktion Club 
The Aktion Club will also be selling bags of 
popcorn as a fundraiser. Kernels Popcorn -
freshly popped. Caramel or Buttersalt 2 
for $5.00.  
 
Key Club 
Key Club is selling bags of popcorn as a 
fundraiser. Kernels Popcorn - freshly 
popped. Caramel or Buttersalt 2 for 
$5.00.  
  
 
TThhaannkk  yyoouu’’ss    
Jenelle Scoyne thanked us for sending her 
to Key Leader.  
 
Barbra Dell thanked us for the Helping 
Hands Dinner.  
 
Murray and Doris Scoyne also thanked us 
for the Helping Hands Dinner.  
 
Larry Rumble thanked us for the cookies 
June and Gary delivered to him. 
 
 
KKiiwwaanniiss  FFoouunnddaattiioonn    
Nominations were held for the Ridgetown 
Kiwanis Foundation.  
 
DDoowwnnhhiillll  DDeerrbbyy    
 The trailer for the derby is being stored 
away for the winter.  
 
 
44HH  BBaannqquueett    
The 4H banquet is being held at the 
Morpeth hall at 6:30pm. 

Nov 22 4H Banquet at the 
Morpeth Hall  

Nov 29 Mocha Violet  
Dec 6 Board Meeting  
Dec 8 Santa Clause Parade 
Dec 13 Children’s Christmas 

Party at the Bowling 
Alley 6:00pm 



  
 
 
 
 
 
HHoommee  HHaarrddwwaarree  
Please keep any receipts you may have. 
This will help us for the Christmas Parade. 

  
CCrraafftt  SShhooww  
It was a great weekend event. There were 
1069 people in attendance. There were 67 
vendors this year, 22 of them were new. 
 
CCaakkeess  aanndd  SSmmooootthhiieess  
 Cakes are $15 and Smoothies are $2.  
 

  
  
 
MMoocchhaa  VViioolleett    
On Nov 29 we are going over to the 
Mocha Violet. Some of us are going to 
make evergreen swags they are $20.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MMyysstteerryy  TToouurr  
 We went across the street to Bailey 
Saddlery.  
 

Club Website:  http://www.ridgetownkiwanis.com  
E.C.& C. District Website:  www.kiwanisecc.org 
Kiwanis International Website:  www.kiwanis.org 

 

CLUB OFFICERS: 
 
President:  Brad Carnie   
Past President:  Alan Bloomfeild  
President-elect: Kevin Hoskins 
Vice President:  Brian Dunlop  
Secretary:  Mary Ann Hawthorne 
Treasurer:  Alan Bloomfeild 
 
DISTRICT & DIVISION OFFICERS: 
 
Governor:  Peter Tudisco 
Governor Elect:  Hope Markes 
Division 4 Lt. Governor:  Doug Taylor 
International Vice President: Dr. John Button 
 
DIRECTORS:  
 
Brian Dunlop, June Guyitt, Wendy Millyard, 
Dale Smith (1 Year) 
 
Marian Visser, Brian Hoskins, David Vaughan, 
and Karolyn Ure (2 Years)   
  

 
The Kiwanis Club of Ridgetown meets weekly at 6:30 pm in the basement of Mount Zion 

Presbyterian Church, 59 Main St. E., Ridgetown, every Thursday, from September 1st through 
June 30th each year.  Summer meetings are hosted by members at various local addresses. 


